
Spring’s
Stay & Pray Dates

All sessions will take place at 3pm
F2:  Wed 20th March
Class 1: Thursday 18th January
Class 1/2: Wed 7th February
Class 2: Wed 24th January
Class 3: Wed 6th March
Class 3/4: Thursday 7th March
Class 4: Wed 21st February
Class 5: Wed 13th March
Class 5/6: Wed 28th February
Class 6: Wed 31st January

PE days
Class 1: Wednesday & Friday
Class 1/2: Monday & Wednesday
Class 2: Wednesday & Thursday
Class 3: Monday & Tuesday
Class 3/4 Monday & Friday
Class 4: Wednesday & Thursday
Class 5: Wednesday & Friday
Class 5/6: Wednesday & Friday
Class 6: Wednesday & Friday
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Job Vacancies

We currently have a Teaching
Assistant role advertised
(closing date January 17th)
and two lunchtime supervisor  
roles (closing date January
19th). If you, or anyone you
know, is interested, please do
let the office know. The
application packs can be
found on the St Cuthbert’s
Trust site. The Teaching
Assistant job advert is
attached below.

After School Clubs

The clubs will be starting next
week. Thank you to everyone
who returned the forms. For
many clubs there are only a
certain amount of places so
we will have waiting lists in
place. 

KS1 History
In their History lessons, KS1 are
looking at ‘People Who Help
Us’. As part of the topic, the
teachers would love it if any of
the parents would like to come
in and talk about their jobs. For
example, a nurse could explain
how they help people in the
community. We think this
would really help the children
understand the concept and
help them to recognise  
importance of different roles in
the past. If you feel like you
could help with this, please do
speak with the KS1 staff or the
office team. Thank you.

Dates for wb 15th
18th: Class 1 Stay & Pray @ 3pm 

Year 6 Residential 2024

To give as much notice as
possible, a letter will go out next
week to our current Year 5s
regarding next academic year’s
residential trip which will take
place at the end of October.

It is always an excellent three
days and we place it in the first
half term as it really does help
the year group bond over
shared experiences.

Following the letter, please ask
the office for Mr Guthrie if you
require any further information.

Year 4 Swimming

During this term, Year 4 will be
taking part in swimming lessons
as part of their curriculum. It is
brilliant to see the progress they
make over the two week period.
Further information will be sent
out once timings are confirmed.
If you have any questions or
concerns about the swimming,
please speak to Mr Guthrie. 

Coats

As the weather remains wet
and cold, please do ensure that
pupils come to school with
appropriate clothing as PE and
break times can take place in
some rain.






